Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 8:25 AM

To: 'Linda Zitzner'

Cc: Lee Dooley (Idooley@equologicgroup.com)
Subject: RE: Case Number RO155 Claiming site

Linda,

Thank you for claiming the site. I know you tried with little success last time.

Your request for an extension is approved to April 13, 2012.

Regards, Barb Jakub

From: Linda Zitzner [mailto:lzitzner@mills.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 4:03 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Lee Dooley (ldooley@equologicgroup.com)
Subject: Case Number RO155 Claiming site

Dear Barbara,

Two things: I believe I finally have the Geotracker account figured out and it is being claimed. We are working with EquoLogic to help us navigate this.

Also, I would like to request an extension for generating the Work Plan you requested in your December letter. I am requesting a one month extension to April 13, 2012.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.

Best,

Linda A. Zitzner AVP for Administrative Services

Off: 510-430-2024 Cell: 510-520-4463 lzitzner@mills.edu